The meeting of the Missouri Greater Ozark Airstream Club was held September 17, 2022 at
Grand Lake of the Cherokees RV Park, Grove, OK. The meeting was called to order by
President John Krupco at 7:02 p.m. Mike Allen gave the invocation and our president led us
in the pledge of allegiance.

Roll call was answered by John Krupco, president, Richard Keith, first vice president, Steve
Mathias, second vice president, Joyce Allen, recording secretary, Marsha Keith, treasurer,
and Colette Krupco, past president. Absent were Gary Rush, corresponding secretary, and
Patti Kelly and Linda Rush, trustees. Guests present were Greg and Frances Vadner, Region
8 president and Michael and Gail Estabrook, members at large.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Steve Mathias reported that the rally fee for the October rally will be $10.25 for the Deja vu
Spirit Reunion tour. Parking will be $25 per night paid in cash to Steve. Other details
regarding meals and other events will be in the next newsletter.

Treasurer Marsha Keith reported a balance of $917.15.
The Nominating committee reported the following officers for next year:

President: Richard Keith

First Vice President: Steve Mathias
Second Vice President: Jane Mathias
Corresponding Secretary: Gary Rush
Recording Secretary: Joyce Allen
Treasurer: Marsha Keith

Trustees: Linda Rush and Patti Kelly

Colette Krupco made a motion to approve our caravan to Region 8 rally at Sycamore
Springs in Sabetha, Kansas April 26-30, 2023. The motion was seconded by RichardP Keith
and passed.

Region 8 President Greg Vadner announced that the 2024 Region 8 rally will be at the ABC
campground in Branson, MO.

Colette encouraged the members to sign up for next year’s rallies. She would like to have
the rally dates and places by October so she can publish them in the newsletter and so
people who have to plan vacations a year ahead could have the dates.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:37 p.m. and the new officers were then installed by Region
8 President Greg Vadner.

Joyce Allen
Recording Secretary



